
March 10, 2022 

To whom it may concern 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings Certified as “White 500” Company 

under the 2022 Certified Health & Productivity Management Outstanding 

Organizations Recognition Program 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. (Director, President: Toru Takakura, hereinafter “SuMi TRUST 

Holdings”) hereby announces that it was certified by the Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry (METI) 

as a “White 500” company under the 2022 Certified Health & Productivity Management Outstanding 

Organizations Recognition Program (hereinafter “the Program”), for the fifth consecutive year since 2018, 

on March 9, 2022.  

The Program is a certification system implemented by the METI together with Nippon Kenko Kaigi, for 

companies which practice superior health management. This year, the Program has recognized 500 

organizations, including SuMi TRUST Holdings, as a “White 500” company.  

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Group (hereinafter “the Group”) recognizes the importance of creating an 

environment which supports the diversity, health, and job satisfaction of each employee, and the Group strives 

to promote the health of employees both mentally and physically. To that end, we are actively working on 

supporting the balance between work and health through measures such as the leave system for cancer 

treatment, work interval operation, prohibition of smoking in all buildings, and flexible work styles through 

providing satellite office, teleworking, and other methods. 

SuMi TRUST Holdings, in collaboration with Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Group’s health insurance association, 

will continue to promote higher level of health management in order to enhance the well-being of the Group 

employees.  

End 

For further information, please contact: 
IR Department, Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. 
Telephone  : +81-3-3286-8354   


